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Happy October Kinder Parents!


	Hard to believe that our fall is here and Thanksgiving is right around the corner!  We are going to also take advantage of the change of seasons do season crafts with the children and learn about fall! We would like to welcome the following kids to the Kinder Room. 
· AlishaIMPORTANT ITEMS:
· We will have special helpers once a month – bring a show & tell on your day
· We will be doing a Letter/Number/ Word a week
· Ensure there are enough snacks in lunch for school/daycare
· Family pictures if don’t have one already
· Please label clothes/lunch kits/ water bottles
· Please ensure your child has spare clothes for spills, accidents etc.
· The weather is changing please pack weather appropriate clothing. Please ensure that the children come dressed for outside as well. 



 
So our routine will be changing shortly. I’ve attached a copy of what our school day routine looks like, if there are any questions please feel free to ask Kayla or I. 
	Please note that the Centre is closed for Thanksgiving Day on Monday October 9th, 2017. We hope that you all enjoy your long weekend!!
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